o” HilverdaFlorist

Measures COVID-19

We're looking forward to seeing you at our location. As HilverdaFlorist it is our priority to keep everyone safe.
Due to the COVID-19 outbreak we've taken extensive precautionary measures to guarantee a comfortable and
safe environment. One of those measures is that you can only visit us with an appointment and within a set time
slot. There is a maximum number of visitors that are allowed at the same time. This way we can guarantee the 1,5

m distance and a safe environment. We ask for your understanding and to comply with these measures.

e Don't come to early. Preferably you arrive just 5 minutes before the agreed time.
e You will be welcomed by a colleague of HilverdaFlorist with a smile, but we will not shake hands.

e  Onlocation there are dispensers with disinfecting gel at the entrance. At the entrance everyone has to
disinfect his/her hands.

e  Keep a1.5m distance during your visit.
e Insome areas of the building wearing a face mask is mandatory.
e  The pre-arranged start and end time must be respected.

e Inthe unlikely event that the maximum number of visitors has been reached, you may be asked to wait

outside the presentation area.

e Incase you have a cold, fever and/or trouble breathing (such as asthma) or people within your household,

please stay at home.

e |f you have the above mentioned complaints and still choose to visit us come, you may be denied access to

the HilverdaFlorist location.



